JW Habitat for Humanity’

of Missoula

Habitat frn Humanity of Missoula wiiil soon be
accepting applications for partner families
to build with in 2021 and beyond

Habitat invites you to join our Family Services Committee for one of our
application informational meetings
at the Lions Club Park in East Missoula, 766 Michigan Avenue
(just past the Mt. Jumbo School)
Attendees will have early access to our application and be able to ask questions.

Informational Meetings will be held on
Sunday, Aug. 9, 2020 at 1:00 p.m. + Tuesday, Aug. 11,2020 at 7:00 p.m.

Due to COVID-19 concerns, we ask that everyone wear a face covering and remain six feet
apart during the session. Child-care will not be available at either meeting.

Feel free to bring your own folding chair!

If you are unable to attend either meeting, applications will be available
for pick up at our office or can be downloaded at www.habitatmsla.org
starting Monday, August 10.

Completed applications must be submitted to the Habitat office
by 5 p.m. on Tuesday, Aug. 25, 2020.

Call 549-8210 for directions or more information.

affordable homeownership is possible!




